Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Wayne Ogle, Assembly President

Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members

FROM:

Kelly Cooper, Assembly Member (B) for K.C. Willy Dunne, Assembly Member (B) for W.D.

DATE:

April 17, 2018

RE:

Ordinance 2018-16, Amending KPB 16.08.010 and 16.24.010 to Move the Common Boundary Between the Central Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area and the South Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area South, Subject to Approval by the Voters Residing in the Central Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area and the Proposed New Area (Bagley)

The South Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area ("SKPHSA") will be impacted in several ways by this ordinance. Accordingly, the SKPHSA board would like the opportunity to gather information and comment on it before the final hearing. Their next meeting will be held Thursday, May 10, 2018 and final hearing is currently scheduled for May 1, 2018.

This memorandum is to notify you that during the May 1, 2018 meeting we intend to move to postpone the ordinance to May 15, 2018, to provide the board an opportunity to submit comments to the assembly prior to final action.

Your support would be appreciated.